
Graduation Day Reminders 
 

1. For the health and safety of everyone attending the ceremony, we ask that 

everyone stay in their cars and wear a mask.   

2. It is REALLY IMPORTANT that the cars with the graduates are ON TIME.  They need 

to arrive at 9am.  Please understand that if you arrive after 10am, you will not be 

able to park on the track with the rest of the graduates.  At 10am the track will be 

closed and if you arrive late, you will be directed to guest parking on the infield.  You 

will be able to watch the ceremony, but you will not be able to drive across the finish 

line as your name is read.  

3. Please make sure that you have your parking pass on the dashboard of your car at 

all times.  The car with the graduate should have the LAVENDER PASS.   

4. Graduates should be sitting in the front passenger seat of the car. 

5. Ideally, graduates will be riding in the car with their most immediate family members.   

6. Graduates should be wearing their cap and gown.  The tassel should hang on the right 

hand side of the cap.  

7. Graduates are encouraged to decorate their cars in a tasteful and appropriate 

manner.  Please make sure you put your magnet on the front passenger door of your 

car.  You should put the flag on the front driver’s side window, because you will want 

to roll down the passenger window for your picture as you cross the finish line.  Use 

the window marker from your Care Package to write your name on your car or even 

Class of 2020.  Be creative and positive and be sure to be appropriate.   

8. Please follow the directions of the Raceway employees at all times.   

9. In case of inclement weather, we may need to postpone the graduation ceremony. If 

it is just raining a little bit, we will be able to hold graduation.  If the weather is more 

severe, we will need to postpone.  A parent link will be sent out on Saturday morning 

if it is postponed and will also state the rescheduling information.  You can also check 

for information on the pmsd.org website.  

10. A more complete list of instructions can be found in your Senior Care Package bag.  

It can also be found on the West High School website.   

 

Congratulations, PM West Class of 2020!!! 
 
 


